Sent: 1/07/2022 2:38:04 PM
Subject: da2022/0688

Dear Principal Planner
| have concerns regarding this development:

As others have stated the size of the development. While it only affect our Balgowlah. The height overall affect

other propertirs.
| also have concern about increase traffic with headlights shinning into bedroom.
That the correct amount of Sec.94 will be collected as there is six lots now paying rates not two at it is now.

Graeme Gandy
3/44 Fairlight St,
Fairlight
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